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4 Docker Workshop

A workshop on Docker was held on the 21st of January 2020 for the 2nd
and 3rd year students. The workshop was hosted by Mr. Vikkram Anand,
who is currently working in Freshworks and is also an alumnus of our
institution. This workshop was organized to introduce the students to a new
and trending tool-Docker, which is used in most companies for developing
and successfully deploying any application.

The workshop also included hands-on sessions where they individually
executed basic commands of docker. The students showed active
participation and enthusiasm throughout the event. The entire session was
informative and widely appreciated by all. Doubts and clarifications were
also clarified at the end of the workshop.




